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To: Amy Veek <aveek@gcc.com>

Hi Amy,
Earlier this week you received the TR12 completeness letter stating the application was deemed complete on Oct 23,
2023 and the review period began on the same day.  The review period actually began on the date we received the
complete application from you, which was Oct 20, 2023.   
The updated completeness letter is attached for your records.
If you have any questions, please let me know.
Brock

--
Brock Bowles
Environmental Protection Specialist
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October 26, 2023 

 

Alex Alarcon 

GCC Rio Grande, Inc. 

3372 Lime Road 

Pueblo, CO 81004 

 

RE:      Pueblo Cement Plant and Limestone Quarry - File No. M-2002-004, 

 Technical Revision (TR-12) 

 Monitoring Well Installation Plan 

 

Dear Alex Alarcon: 

 

Your Technical Revision application for the Pueblo Cement Plant and Limestone Quarry 112c Construction 

Materials Reclamation Permit, which is located in Pueblo County has been filed.  All comment and review 

periods began on October 20, 2023, and a decision date has been set for November 20, 2023. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567 x 8142, or by email at 

Brock.bowles@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Brock F. Bowles 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

cc:  Amy Veek 

 
M-GR-02 
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